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-Grandparents day is coming up next 
week. We will be sending something 
home for Grandparents in your 
child’s folder. We will also  be 
sending out a video in SeeSaw so 
that you can make sure that it is 
seen by or sent to Grandparents. 
-The book fair will be in the library 
next week. Parents and 
Grandparents are not allowed into 
the book fair but you can use ewallet 
to order books or money can be sent 
in and we will take your child down to 
pick out the book they want :)
Bookfair link: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/handin
handprimary

Add information

Add information

This week we have began talking 
about nursery rhymes! I was 
impressed with how many our kids 
already know. We did The Itsy 
Bitsy Spider and Jack and Jill. We 
learned the hand motions that go 
with The Itsy Bitsy Spider and in 
small group we sang Twinkle 
Twinkle Little Star and made our 
name using stars! Out of the many 
books we read this week our 
favorite was The Napping House! 
We got to use our felt board and 
retell the story using felt pieces. 
Our book count for the whole class 
is at 201 so keep up the awesome 
work! Have a beautiful weekend!

September 7th-September 10th
We celebrated Brooks birthday on 
Friday and it was so much fun! 


